
 TRINITY NOTICES AND NEWSLETTER FOR 28th July to 31st July      

On  Sunday 31st July the service at 10a.m. will be led by  Hannah Stammers, Local Preacher.  

At 6pm there will be the usual  Circuit Zoom service which will be led by Local Preacher, Francis Carr.  

All are invited to share coffee and fellowship downstairs after morning services.      Please note that 

Revd Jason Vinyard is on leave until the 1st August. 

We have heard from our former Minister, the Revd. Debbie Borda, that she is at present 

undergoing tests and assessments at her local hospital and would be grateful for our prayers at what 

is an anxious time. 

The Circuit Plan for September to November will be available shortly – look out for it and 

take a copy or read it on one of the noticeboards.      Dates to note:  To begin the new Methodist 

year, on September 18th  there will be Café Church at 10am and at 6pm a contemplative service in 

the sanctuary, both led by Revd. Jason.   This invitation is of course extended to our Messy Church 

friends and anyone else you would like to bring with you; please pass the word around.   The Circuit 

Service next quarter is at Northumberland Avenue church at 6pm on 9th October.  6pm Zoom 

Services for the Circuit will continue on the 1st & 3rd Sundays of each month and details of how to 

join in will be put out from the Circuit Office. These are for anybody, even if you already worship in 

person in a building, and they provide for a quiet time of sharing with others. 

The date for reopening CAFÉ TRINITY CHURCH will be 7th September.  Do come in for coffee 

& chats, between 9.30 and 12 noon, meet a friend, share friendship with our passing, market-going, 

neighbours as we used to do before the pandemic closed us down.   Please pray for those working to 

make this happen. 

A reminder: there is a “prayer tree” in the vestibule and also a “prayer box” outside the 

front door on the left hand wall. (The box is due for refurbishment).   Requests for prayer may be 

placed by anyone in either of those places and can then be shared in intercessions as we worship 

together – another gesture to friends and neighbours and a reminder to our Trinity community.    

Parking on Sundays will be restricted when Markets are due to be held in The Buttermarket 

& Cornhill on 7th August, 4th September, 2nd October, 6th November, 4th December.  

   As we found out during the pandemic lockdowns, it is good to keep in touch.   Each week, 

notices or news can be sent to Josie Keys to be included in this newsletter.   Please note new phone 

number:  01284 489059 or email jkeys@live.co.uk 
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